Dear School Board members,

Duluth East High School theater students performed in the Hennepin Trust
Theater Spotlight Showcase.

The Spotlight Showcase is Minnesota high school theater’s biggest
celebration. Over 1,600 students participate in the awards and recognition
event, presented by Hennepin Theatre Trust’s Spotlight Education
program.

22 cast members from Duluth East revived a number from their fall show,
“Freaky Friday, the musical” and performed on stage at the historic State
Theater in June.

Congratulations to all of these students and thank you for representing
Duluth Public Schools.

Sincerely,
Anthony Bonds
Assistant Superintendent



